
 

 

  

MEDIA ADVISORY 

The new Report to Canadians is now available  

Ottawa, Ontario – Monday, June 19, 2023 

The Report to Canadians 2023, which covers the period from April 1, 2022 to March 31, 2023, is now 

available on ourcommons.ca. 

Published annually, this report presents the highlights of the past year and summarizes the work of the 

Members of the House of Commons as well as the efforts of the House Administration in supporting 

their activities. 

In the interest of inclusiveness, the title of the report in French has been changed from Rapport aux 

Canadiens to Rapport à la population canadienne. Inclusive communication is an important part of the 

House of Common’s commitment to accessibility. 

For more information: 

Amélie Crosson 

Director of Communications 

Office of the Speaker of the House of Commons 

613-295-1751 

613-995-7882 

amelie.crosson@parl.gc.ca 
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